
Reference No: F.9/4/29; Date: 14/04/50  

Circular 13/1950:- Departmental Investments

Dhuine Uasail,

I am directed by the Minister for Finance to request that you will be good enough to 
furnish, not later than the 1st proximo, a return of the securities specified on the annexed form 
which were held by your Department on the 31st March, 1950. If the information is readily 
available the cost of the securities should also be stated.

The return should state the title and, in cases where this seems necessary, give a brief 
explanation of the Fund or Account for which the securities are held. Where securities are held 
by your Department in trust, it should be made clear what classes of the public have a claim on 
the Fund and whether that claim is a claim to the actual securities named or to cash now 
represented by the securities. Explanations which have been given in connection with the return 
for a previous year  need not be repeated if the circumstances remain unchanged.

If none of the specified securities is held, a nil return should be furnished.

Mise le meas


